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1. Introductions: 
 Dawn Stluka, President 
 Molly Walsh, Vice President (not present) 
 Cindy Kopecky, Treasure 
 Marla Tegethoff, Secretary 
 Brittney Eide and Cindy Kopecky, SDCCA competition co-chairs 
 
2. Registrations 
 Informed and discussed the benefits of belonging to SDCCA, and SDHSCA 
 
3. Cheer coach information 
 a. Jo Auch went through the SDHSAA webpage and where to find the sideline 
handbook, she went over information such as sideline regulations, guidelines, deadlines 
and your team roster. We also discussed on-line courses and requirements. And, where to 
find the online testing and when the tests are due. 
 
 b. Academic All State: forms and requirements on-line 
 
 c. SDCCA Competition 
  Brittney Eide and Cindy Kopecky will  co-chair this event again this year. 
The date is Saturday Nov. 6 in Brandon Valley. They agreed to do this one more year and 
then we need to make a decision on its future. This event is our main fundraiser, it has 
sanctioned and non-sanctioned divisions, volunteers will be needed to continue with this 
fundraiser. 
 
 d. All Stars 
  Tammy Huebner will be the coach for 2011.The All Star team consists of 
both sideline and competitive cheerleaders. Coaches must recommend their senior 
cheerleaders, we only had 11 girls for the 2010 All Stars, we need more. Application 
forms and information letter is on the SDCCA webpage. 
   
 
4. SDCCA Webpage 
 a. Webmaster 
.   Our webpage is a main source of information to our cheer coaches. We 
need to ensure that all board members are getting information to the webmaster. Diane 
Gilbertz would like to continue her work as the webmaster, we will need to work together 
with her to make sure that the webpage is up to date, and has all the information that an 
incoming coach would need to successfully begin her season. 
 
  
 b. Executive Secretary 



 

 

  Discussion was held about our association offering an Executive Secretary 
position, it was left that all members would contact a board member with suggestions and 
ideas.  The current board would meet and discuss the advantages of this position, and 
what we need to do to help get more information to our  association members and our 
coaches throughout the state. 
 
 
  
  


